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Board Resolution Proposal for 5/11

Matthew Esguerra <mjesguerra@pipeline.sbcc.edu> Sun, May 6, 2018 at 6:34 PM
To: Joshua Villanueva <jtvillanueva@pipeline.sbcc.edu>, David Panbehchi <dpanbehchi@pipeline.sbcc.edu>, Krystle
Farmer <kafarmer@pipeline.sbcc.edu>, Yeihoon Choi <ychoid@pipeline.sbcc.edu>, Joshua Oken
<jmoken@pipeline.sbcc.edu>, Newara Brosnan-Faltas <nobrosnanfaltas@pipeline.sbcc.edu>, Nicholas Currie
<ntcurrie@pipeline.sbcc.edu>, Nicholas Hofstatter <njhofstatter@pipeline.sbcc.edu>

Cc: Sydney Antil <swantil@pipeline.sbcc.edu>

Hi all,

| would like to propose for our last Friday meeting a resolution that the SBCC Registrar's Office will release a yearly
document with the grade distributions for each credit class, giving students a more holistic view when searching for
classes. Schools that do this include Santa Monica College, UCLA, Indiana University, Alabama...

This could be very very very beneficial for students in the future. | could not imagine any students in opposition. The
Academic Senate for CCC opposes it, but obviously they would.

Thanks,
Matt Esguerra
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